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Repair Work Update at the H. E. Trask, Sr. Boat Landing 

 
The last two sections of the ground-out floating courtesy dock at the H. E. Trask, Sr. Boat Landing continue to be temporarily 
closed since repair work began on Thursday, January 21, 2016. Replacement pins have been ordered for two sections of the 
dock which should be reinstalled by the end of the month.  The other two sections of the dock are still in place and open to the 
public. For more information, contact David Wilhelm, Public Works Director, at 843-255-2800. 
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